
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

March 17, 2023 
 
Harkaran Singh 
Vill Ranke PO Batha Duha 
Jagraon, Ludhiana 141110 
India 
   
Dear Harkaran,  
  
Congratulations! I am pleased to offer you this letter of acceptance to the Master 
of Science in Engineering Management program (MSE) at Indiana Institute of 
Technology as a full-time graduate student. We are excited for you to join us.  
   
We look forward to your active participation in our program. As you progress 
through your courses, we believe you will find your graduate studies at Indiana 
Tech both academically challenging and professionally enriching.   
   
You have been assigned 2323984 as your Student ID. You will use this number 
throughout your university career.    
   
We believe that pursuing your MSE at Indiana Tech will prove to be one of the 
most significant experiences of your career.  Let me be the first to welcome you 
to our MSE program.  All of us look forward to talking with you further and to 
seeing you in your first class.    
  
   
Sincerely,   

   
Sharmila Chowdhury   
Director of International Admissions   

International Admissions 
1600 E. Washington Blvd. 
Fort Wayne, IN 46803 
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